## JOE & JUDY FARMER 915 PEBBLEBROOK DRIVE ALLEN, TEXAS 75002

March 16, 2020

Mayor Steve Terrell
City of Allen
305 Century Pkwy.
Allen, TX 75013-8042

Dear Mayor Terrell:

My term on the NTMWD Board of Directors expires May 31, 2020. My service on the NTMWD Board is challenging, enjoyable, and I trust meaningful to Citizens of Allen and other communities. As a member of the Board, I have served on several committees and held several officer positions. Currently, I am serving on the Finance/Audit Committee, Wastewater Committee, and Legislative Committee. Also, I am on the John Bunker Sands Wetland Center Board as Emeritus Director.

Please accept this communiqué as my statement of interest and request to continue service on the Board. I will be happy to respond to any questions or concerns you or the Allen Council might have regarding this matter. In addition, my periodic meetings with Mr. Ellwanger and staff members regarding NTMWD and City of Allen matters are informative and meaningful.

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me via phone (972-727-5020-home), (972-658-7064-cell) or e-mail (joetomfarmer@gmail.com) at your discretion.

Sincerely,

Joe Farmer

cc: Eric Ellwanger, City Manager
Tom Kula, Ex. Director, NTMWD